
NEXT SUNDAY, August 20 

A MESSAGE FROM TIM MORRISON:  I’ve invited Glenn to join me 
for the “sermon part” and we will make it a “Q and A” opportunity 
for the people.  This is something I did at Pilgrimage every summer 
along with Christmas in July.  On a given Sunday morning, mem-
bers/anyone present for worship could ask questions of me.  Ideal-
ly they would be about UCC practices, meaning of scripture, my 
theology and beliefs, my faith journey, etc.  Ideally the people pre-
sent that morning will ask the questions “live.”  However I invited 
those who watch on FB to submit questions via email in advance 
or that morning during the service.  (The Q and A will take place 
next Sunday, August 20 so please come prepared with your ques-
tions.) 

Also next Sunday, a picnic will be held at Rust Pavilion at St. Paul’s 
(behind Keifer Building).  Please bring a dish to share.  Table ser-
vice and drinks will be provided.  Chris Wright and Jennie Kather 
will talk about St. Paul’s and campus tours will be available. 

______________________________________________________ 

MONDAY, AUGUST 21 

The Ministry of Service and Missions is hosting a meal at The Good 
Shepherd Center.  Volunteers are needed to prepare, serve, deliv-
er and clean-up.  Also needed are donations of hamburger buns, 
cookies and brownies.  Please contact Andrea Colaiaco (724-813-
5748) if you can help or donate. 

 

______________________________________________________ 

GET READY TO SMILE!!  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 27:  Steeple Dedication during worship.  After 
worship, Nate Leary will take a group picture in front of the 
church. 

 


